India International School
Leads the

STEM-DLD Workshop

on 29th August 2025 '

India International School, Mansarovar,
Jaipur organized the first STEM-DLD
Workshop in the city-Jaipur on August 29,
2025. The workshop aimed to bring
together educators and experts to
collaborate and share knowledge, ideas,
and best practicesin STEM education.

This first of its kind workshop provided a
unique opportunity for participants to
learn from each other, explore innovative
teaching methodologies, and gain hands-
on experience in designing and
developing STEM-based projects and
pedagogies.

The event featured presentations,
demonstrations and interactive sessions,
making it an engaging and enriching
experience for all participants."We are
excited to host this workshop and provide
a platform for educators to come together
and share their expertise,” said Ms Nidhi

Mishra, Principal, India International
School. This initiative will not only
enhance the teaching-learning process
but also foster a culture of innovation and
creativity among the students.

The workshop had 2 teacher participants
from 12 leading schools of the city. The
Appreciation Committee members were
Prof. Y. K. Vijay, Director-CIST, the
Principal DAV - Mr. Ashok Kumar Sharma
and the Principal MPS Kalwar- Ms Sunita
Vashistha.

This workshop was a significant step
towards promoting STEM educationin the
city.



